
 

 

 

 

 

7th May 2024 

 

 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
As we are fast approaching the end of the summer term, I wanted to take this 
opportunity to update you all on some key dates in college that may be useful to 
current Year 10-11 parents/ carers and students.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish all current Year 11 students well for 
their upcoming exams.  
 
Some Key dates: 
 
Wednesday 5th June 2024 – Hadlow Open Evening  
 
Please note there is an Open Evening at Hadlow from 15.00-19.00pm.  If you would 
like to attend, please register on the Hadlow website.   
https://www.hadlow.ac.uk/news-events/events 
 
 
Please note there is currently two open evenings (Spring Campus Tours) at North 
Kent College for this term, they are on Thursday 9th and 16th of May 2024. 
https://www.northkent.ac.uk/news-events/events/event/68-spring-campus-tours-2024 
 
Monday 10th June 2024 – Bore Place Visit  
 
We have arranged an open morning from 10.00-12.00 on 10th of June 2024 at Bore 
Place for any parents/carers/students who would like to visit.  All Parents/carers will 
need to collect their son/ daughter from the school and transport them to Bore Place 
if they would like to attend.  Mrs van Niekerk will meet all parents/ carers and 
students at Bore Place at 09.45am.   
 
If you are interested in attending this open day at Bore Place, please reserve a 
space by e-mailing Melanie Lee on leem@moorhouseschool.co.uk, by 7th June 
2024.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hadlow.ac.uk/news-events/events
https://www.northkent.ac.uk/news-events/events/event/68-spring-campus-tours-2024
mailto:leem@moorhouseschool.co.uk


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 13th and Friday 14th of June 2024 -  Year 10 College Interviews: 
 
Please note that all Year 10 students will be invited to an interview to gain entry to 
Moor House College, the Sixth form environment of Moor House School. All 
students will be supported by the Year 10 team in preparation of the interview.   All 
parents/carers will be invited to a feedback meeting with Mrs van Niekerk in July 
2024, to discuss the interview and college offer. If you have any concerns or 
questions regarding the interview, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Graham on 
grahams@moorhouseschool.co.uk or  
Mrs van Niekerk on van-niekerkm@moorhouseschool.co.uk  
 
Friday 28th June 2024 – College Induction – Year 11 Parents/ carers 
 
Prior to the Leavers assembly, all current Year 11 Parents and Carers will be invited 
to an Induction morning with the College team.  This will be a great opportunity to 
meet the team over some refreshments and gain some important information in 
readiness for your son/ daughter joining College in September 2024. 
More details regarding the leavers day and induction will follow from Mrs Graham.  
All College staff look forward to meeting the Year 11 parents at this event. 
 
We sincerely hope the above information is helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us if we can support in any way. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Madeleine van Niekerk 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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